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Hello again, juniors!  As I’m sure you’ve heard, we will be converting our packets to being completely digital packets.  I will continue to send these letters and my plans via email.  I will attach any additional documents that you need in my emails.  I will also post all documents you need on the English III page accessible from my website (https://marissaresel.weebly.com).

Today by 10:00 A.M., you were to have submitted your research paper rough draft to me via email.  The next step in our process is to complete a peer revision process.  I will assign you a classmate’s paper to review.  If we were in class, I would have you review two papers, but under these conditions, one revision will suffice.  These peer revisions will be due via email by 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday.

Watch your emails for the peer revision documents and more detailed instructions.

Keep working—we are almost done with this project and the school year!

